Prayer notes

Prayer concerns / requests



3320 Bowman Road Landisville, PA 17538 www.landisvillemennonite.org 717-898-0071

Joining with Christ in God's work

FEBRUARY 25, 2024

Worship service: 9:00 am

Prelude Darrell Mast

Gathering Song Eric and Marilyn Henderson

Call to Worship Chris Fretz

Praising God in Song

Children's Time Darrell Mast

"My Coins Count"

Scripture Reading Rodney and Miriam Nafziger

Psalm 22:23-31, Matthew 14:22-33

Prayer of Confession Pastor Ron

Sermon Pastor Ron

Song of Response

Offering

Offertory – Darrell Mast

Sharing / Prayers of the People Pastor Gina

Announcements

Benediction Pastor Ron

Congregational announcements

End-of-Winter-Fest

Saturday, March 16 at 7:00 p.m. This is our annual hobby and entertainment showcase.

Hobby Display: We love to see what you have been creating in the past year. All kinds of hobbies from all ages and skill levels can be displayed in the gym. Sign up so that we can create space for your display. Entertainment showcase: share your favorite skits, music, jokes, poetry, and all of those undisclosed talents you've been hiding from us! Be brave- we are a supportive audience! Cajole your friends and family into participating with you! Sign-up in the lobby or contact Gina Burkhart (gburkhart@landisvillemennonite.org)

Wednesday Night Out March 13 @ 6:00 p.m.

A meal will be provided by the Care & Share Sunday School Class. There will be no program that evening so it will be a good time to prepare for the End-of-Winter-Fest with practice time and the stage available for rehearsals.

Singers of all ages are invited to participate in a choir

representing Landisville Mennonite at a local ecumenical choir festival May 23. I've chosen the following hymns for us to share with others at the festival. VT # 70 Praise God, #276 Solemn Stillness, and #556 I Bind My Heart this Tide. Additionally, we'll join a mass choir singing two anthems selected by another director. Rehearsals will be from 11:30-12:30, Sundays in April and early May. Please sign up on the form on the back table so the planners know how many copies are needed of the two mass choir anthems. Thank you - Eric Henderson

Thanks for participating in the My Coins Count collection.

Today you will have an opportunity to contribute during the service. This year, My Coins Count benefits MCC relief efforts to support water initiatives. Let us know if you have any questions.

-Darrell and Lisa Mast (vbmast@gmail.com)

Food Bank

Items currently requested: large peanut butter, large jelly, I lb. elbow macaroni, I lb. spaghetti, I lb. egg noodles, canned corn, canned red beets, canned pears, canned tuna, canned chicken, cereal

2024 Atlantic Coast Conference Assembly

All are invited to ACC's 2024 Assembly at Ridgeview Mennonite Church on March 15-16. This Assembly's theme of "Living the Change" will explore how we deal with change in society and the church. How do we wrestle with old expectations and new realities? Many Christians are hungry for a place to live out vibrant, lesus-centered life with others. How does the church nurture that today in a way that connects with all ages, races, and backgrounds? In what ways does "doing church" require a pivot to encounter lesus and accomplish God's purposes? We invite both delegates and non-delegates to join us for the weekend's events. This year's Assembly will also offer programming for children K-5, and childcare for those younger than kindergarten age. For details/registration information go to:

https://atlanticcoastconference.net/2024 assembly/

Global Voices Tour

Wednesday evening, February 28. Around the world, MCC's partners work to support people in adapting to the challenges of climate change. Climate change is making difficult situations even worse. To work for just and durable peace is to name, dismantle and transform structures and legacies of injustice, including those that contribute to differential impacts of climate change around the world. ACC and MCC will be hosting Caroline Pugeni (Zimbabwe) and Victor Odinda (Cambodia) in the U.S. to highlight the experiences of their local communities and provide opportunities for you to get involved!

Volunteer opportunity

The Mennonite Life Visitors Center is looking for volunteers to host the Tabernacle Experience. This includes giving a brief introduction (provided) to the tabernacle up to six times per day, usually one day per week. Interested persons should contact Roy Bender at 717 823 7207, or Irbender@aol.com, or in person.

Soap collection for MCC

Mennonite Women are inviting the congregation to add to their soap offering for MCC. Family sized individually wrapped soap bars can be dropped in the basket in the foyer by the book cart. The collection will be collected until the end of February.

Opportunities

Play mini-golf after Sunday school	Sunday, Feb. 25
Bible Study	Tuesday, Feb. 27, 6:00 pm
Wednesday Night Out	March 13, 6:00 pm
ACC Assembly	March 15-16
End-of-Winter-Fest	Saturday, March 16, 7:00 pm
PA Relief Sale	April 5 and 6
at the PA Farm Show Complex (Harrisburg)	

Thanks for serving

Leadership Team Visitation Team

Ron Adams
Gina Burkhart
Rebecca Fennimore
Roy Bender

Chris Fretz Mike and Lena Brown

Beth Martin Mary Fretz

Matt Sauder Carl and Marian Metzler

Jane Yoder Jack Nolt

Karl and Ellen Steffy Byard and Judy Yoder

Microphone runners: Maya and Asher

Nursery this Sunday:

Worship Marta Horst Fannie Miller

Nursery next Sunday:

Worship Carolyn Rudy Marta Horst

Give bulletin announcements to the office by Thursday evening and announcements for the weekly e-mail by Tuesday evening at office@landisvillemennonite.org